
From: noreply-dphimmunizations@ct.gov <noreply@everbridge.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 12:25 PM

Subject: Required Janssen (J&J) Vaccine Inventory Survey (Due 5/27)

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open
any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Connecticut COVID-19 Vaccine Providers,

Thank you again for your continued efforts in the COVID Vaccine roll-out. This email contains
the link to a survey that is required for providers who have received and/or administered the
Janssen (J&J) vaccine. Please complete this survey no later than Thursday May 27 at 12pm
ET.

Survey Link:
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-nyLEd2juUiwJjH_abtzi8X-WgYUqwZLv
MDBmN7qqyZUMEo3QTk5WUZJS0pURTJYRk1GQ0JMVzJNUy4u

This survey is designed to support Connecticut's overall efforts to use its J&J vaccine on a first
in, first out basis and ensure that any expiration risks are avoided. Please complete the entire
survey so that we have the full picture of how many doses of J&J are in your inventory and the
anticipated expiration dates of those doses.

We encourage all COVID Vaccine providers to continue to promote vaccination in their
communities and to vaccinate individuals seeking a dose. All vaccine products should be used
on a first in, first out basis to ensure that the doses expiring first are used before the doses with
a later expiration date.

The information collected in this survey will help us more effectively and efficiently manage the
State's vaccine supply.

Thank you!
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